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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Attendance Winners
Best Weekly:   		99.63%    Year 5
Whole School: 		93.43%
Yearly Attendance: 	95.04%

Best Bits of the Week
Early Years
Fun activities in PE with Mr Hughen.
Year 1
Doing dance in PE.
Year 2
Writing instructions on how to trap a wolf!
Year 3
Learning about the bones in our body.
Year 4
Creating stained glass windows in RE.
Year 5
Investigating which materials conduct electricity.
Year 6
Learning about healthy eating in PSHE.




We are excited to announce that on Friday afternoon next week we have invited a company called Chaplins into school to do a performance of ‘Cinderella’ There is no cost for the performance but we are asking children to bring in chocolate items for our Christmas Fayre tombola. Children need to be in full uniform as normal.
Some of our KS2 children have been involved in sports’ tournaments this term with other local schools. We are currently standing at second place in the Dodgeball tournament. 
It is very busy at school for the next 3 weeks so please keep an eye out for reminder texts.
Key Events next week
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday ; Whole School Panto (at school) plus chocolate donations for Christmas Fair. Uniform as normal.
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80
For a full calendar, please see the school’s website



School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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